
 

 

 

Helicopter Visit, Sports Day and BOOK WEEK 

Two big weeks have gone past in Playgroup.  The RACQ helicopter paid a visit to our school 

oval, which was an exciting event to watch.  The Playgroup attendees were able to safely watch 

this huge machine arrive from the bank area beside the oval.  A lot of “Wow’s” and “Oohs” 

were exclaimed from this mini crowd.  Due to the helicopter’s arrival, our planned Sports Day 

was interuppted.  We had a practice session of running races and the traditional egg and spoon 

race, ready for competition. 

Our second week of Sports Day was interuppted as we were excited to 

dress up for BOOK WEEK.  The children were able to have their own 

mini stage to strut their costumes in front of loads of proud carers.  

Afterwards, we were able to have our running races with all the 

attendees receiving a certificate for their Sports Day and Llama book 

for their BOOK WEEK efforts. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


